
 

 

5th February 2019 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 Rights Respecting Home Charter Meeting 
 

You are invited to a meeting in the school hall from 9.15am to 10.00am on Thursday 14th March. The 

meeting will be delivered by our enthusiastic and brilliant Rights Respecting Ambassadors, who 

represent the voice of all children at Oswald Road Primary School.  

 

Some of our Ambassadors have enjoyed going to Baguley Hall Primary School in Wythenshawe to work 

alongside their Rights Respecting action team to produce a ‘Home Charter.’ As part of the exciting work 

to embed Rights Respecting in our schools, our ambassadors would like to introduce you to our new 

‘Home Charter.’ 

 

We hope you would like to come along on the day and find out more! Refreshments will be provided.  

 

Unfortunately we can only offer this to 25 parents/carers, so please return your slip to the office as soon 

as you can. The office will stop collecting slips once we have had 25 handed in. If you cannot attend the 

meeting the ‘Home Charters’ will be sent home for your family to ‘sign up’ to if you so wish.  

 

Kind regards, 

 

Kathryn Whalley Ben Halima 

Rights Respecting Lead 

 

Rights Respecting Home Charter Meeting 
 

Your Name: ____________________________ Child’s Name:______________________ 

 

I would like to attend the Rights Respecting Home Charter Meeting on Thursday 14th March [   ] 

 

Signed:_________________________________________ (Parent/Carer)  Date: __________________ 

 

 


